
 
 

 

September 19, 2020 

 
 

Dear Vonos Customer, 

 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and your faith in our product, there has been a 

tremendous increase in demand of Vonos. 

 

We would like to remind you of transfer requirements from drums and totes. This should 

be done with only plastic pumps with the transferred material being stored in an opaque 

containers to guard against UV light and labeled with secondary container labels. Both 

packages bulk and transferred must be stored according to the label instructions. Please do 

not mix drum pumps with any other chemicals. This may cause a potential chemical 

reaction between the different chemistries. 

 

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL - Store in original container in a cool, dry, place away from 

heat and open flame. Do not allow product to become overheated in storage. Avoid 

prolonged storage temperatures above 90F. This may cause increased degradation of the 

product, which will decrease product effectiveness. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to reach out to us via email at 

info@vonos.com or via phone at 888-698-6667. 

 
 

Thank you, 

Vonos, LLC 
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